
ALUMNI ASSOCIATION OF FORDSON HIGH SCHOOL
MEETING OF SUB-COMMITTEE ON DEVELOPMENT OF THE 
ASSOCIATION'S WEB SITE
JANUARY 3, 2008

Present: Rudah Saghir, Richard Abdullah, Dan Bitar, Ganelle 
Shooshanian, Maureen Ewasek, Janet Doty

Richard Abdullah asked members of the Board to meet at his 
home to review and evaluate the Web site he has produced for 
the Fordson Alumni Association. While this was the initial reason 
for the meeting, it also afforded the group a chance to review 
concerns about the accuracy of the membership enrollment 
and division of duties among the officers.

Ganelle Shooshanian has undertaken the task of establishing an 
accurate membership data- base.  She described her concerns 
about errors and the need for immediate input of  application 
information to the existing data-base.  These concerns were 
partially addressed to her relief and suggestions to avoid future 
problems were made and accepted. 

President Rudah Saghir has enlisted Dan Bitar, treasurer to assist in
future record keeping. Dan has taken care of submitting checks 
for the funding requests.  It was suggested that he check to see if
the requests were forwarded to the Board of Education for 
approval and recognition.

The group then viewed and commented on the web site 
created by Richard Abdullah.
They were very impressed with the work he has done.   The 
suggestions for revision were few.  Richard's own suggestions for 
the advertising of business cards and scrolling possibilities were 
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well received.  

Richard showed the group the Wikipedia link on our web site that
brought up a very impressive fund of information on Fordson High
School and its illustrious alumni.

Because this group had covered most of the agenda of the 
January 14th meeting and had a fair representation of members,
Rudah suggested that we cancel the January meeting and 
meet again on March 10, 2008, the next approved date. 
Everyone agreed that made sense. 

Richard immediately sent out a bulletin to that effect. 

Respectfully submitted,

Maureen Ewasek, Secretary
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